
Glassblower wanted 

Glassblower wanted for Gudhjem Glasrøgeri 
Since my childhood, I have loved glass. It has been a passion that has 
followed me all my life, and made it possible to produce popular Bornholm 
glass crafts for more than 35 years. 
You will find my glass smokehouse (or Glashytten, as we also call it) at the 
harbor in Gudhjem, which is located right on the threshold of the Baltic Sea. 
On a nice day with lots of wind, we can feel the spray of foam from the 
agitated sea and on good summer days, the sea stands with its deep blue 
color and glistens calmly. 
You will be part of a passionate team of ambitious and hard-working 
glassmakers. We passionately create genuine glass crafts that our customers 
actually use - both for everyday life and for parties. 
And we need you from the beginning of the season 2023 (April/May 2023). 
You are probably already trained in glass production, are passionate about 
your work and thrive in being a part of a strong community with other glass 
lovers. 
We need you to learn how to blow our glass production that has been created 
at Gudhjem Harbor for more than 35 years. Your ability to work independently 
is important and also your people skills for skillfully and humanely joining the 
team at Glashytten. 
We offer fair pay, attractive working conditions and plenty of room to develop 
professionally and personally. 
I look forward to hearing from you! 
/ Pernille Bastrup, Glassmaker and owner of Gudhjem Glasrøgeri 

Contact me on pb@gudhjem-glasroegeri.dk or mobile +45 20416430
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